
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Millard County Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, November 19, 2024, beginning at 10:30 a.m. in the Millard County Commission 
Chambers located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah, to receive public comment 
regarding adoption of Appendix B of the International Fire Code, Fire-Flow Requirements for 
Buildings, to be included under Title 9 of the Millard County Code. Published in the Millard 
County Chronicle-Progress on November 13, 2024. 

 

 


